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On behalf of the City Council and citizens of the City ofHampton, I extend
our congratulations to Registrar Corp on the occasion of your 20th
Anniversary on June 21, 2023.

Thank you for your work to ensure that businesses are aware of and
comply with U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) regulations. We
value having businesses in the community which benefit the well-being of
our residents and citizens across the country.

Again, congratulations and best wishes for continued success in your
future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Donnie R. Tuck
Mayor
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